
  

 

 
 
 
 
 

 

Vision 
As partners in Catholic education and open to God’s 
presence, we pursue fullness of life for all. 

Mission 
At St Mary MacKillop College we are people who affirm the 
dignity of every person, who act with respect and 
compassion, who reverence relationships, who have hearts 
for generosity and forgiveness. 

We celebrate our Catholic identity. 
We respect the unique dignity, faith and gifts of each person. 
We value learning, aspiration and connectedness and we work 
together to create a positive future. 
 
 

 
 
Dear Parents, Guardians and Friends, 
 
As the 2018 school year comes to a close I wish to thank all 
families for their encouragement and support this year. My hope is 
that you find time to just be together over this Christmas and New 
Year period. Enjoy the company of those that you love and 
embrace the hope, peace, joy and love that the Advent season 
prepares us for in the lead up to the birth of Jesus. 
 
On Monday evening we celebrated the achievements of students at 
our school. Many very worthy students were presented with awards, 
and the performances that we enjoyed also demonstrated the great 
talent that we have within our community. Congratulations to all 
students who were nominated for Academic or Endeavour Awards. 
Individual certificates will be sent home in the mail next week. 
 
This morning our Year 12 and 11 students received the results of 
their Unit 3 & 4 subjects for 2018.  Those Year 12 students who 
applied for an ATAR ranking also received this information. It is with 
great pride that we announce the Dux Year 12 2018 is Paddy Ryan 
with an ATAR ranking of 92.25. 
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ABSENCE HOTLINE 
PH: 0427 781 910 

 
 

DECEMBER 
 
Thurs 20th  Office Closes 1pm 
 
JANUARY 
 
Mon 21st   Office Reopens  

9:00am – 3:00pm 
 
Thurs 24th  Booklist Collection from 

The Orchard 
  3:30pm – 6:00pm 
 
Fri 25th  Booklist Collection from 

The Orchard 
  8:30am – 1:30pm 
 
Wed 30th MacBook Parent 

Information Evening 
 
Thurs 31st  First day of school for 

Years 7 & 12 
 
FEBRUARY 
 
Fri 1st  Whole school 

commences 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

      

   FROM THE PRINCIPAL 



  

I would also like to congratulate and acknowledge Tahlia Barry (Year 11) as she achieved a perfect 
score of 50 for VET Sport & Recreation. 
 
We are proud of all of our Year 12 VCE and VCAL students and wish them well wherever their journey 
takes them in the future. 
 
Until next year, 
 
Regards 
 
Michelle Haeusler 
Principal 
 
 
FAITH MATTERS 
 
Recently I read an article by Brendan Nicholls who explained “…as we move through Advent we 
experience increasing tension in our days as we consider all that ‘has to be done’ before Christmas. 
Each task we complete offers a sense of relief…” He went on to explain how these “endless tasks” 
seem to be ongoing which only makes us focus on what needs to be done, rather on the present and 
what the season of Advent is about. 
 
Waiting is difficult. For small children, the wait for Christmas day to arrive seems to take forever! It is 
hard for them to understand that to experience waiting is a joyous part of the season of Advent. Our 
society does not seek to develop the skill of patience with its members. We need to be mindful to 
develop a habit of waiting joyfully and that would mean to be present – soak up everything the present 
moment offers. Notice the beauty in all that is around us. Stop and smell the roses.   
 
As we reflect upon the year, may we come to know deep within our hearts, that we have been all in this 
together. Individually and collectively, our joys and sorrows have been the joys and sorrows of this 
community. God is with us. We are one in Christ. 
 
It is important we take time to reflect on what this year has entailed. We should take time in silence to 
remember those events which gave us joy, saddened our hearts, those events which stretched us, 
challenged us and things we have learnt and learned from this year.  
 
Prayer for the end of the school year. 
 
We give thanks for all the teaching and learning that has taken place in our school, both in and out of 
the classroom, For the talents and gifts that have been shared and the challenges that have been faced; 
For the burdens that have been lifted and the hurts that have been healed; For the respect and care that 
has been given. We give thanks for the friendships that have just begun and for those that have grown. 
Bless our families as we take our holidays, may our time together leave us with memories to cherish. 
Pour out your love on us that we may return renewed and refreshed to continue our journey together. 
We make this prayer through Christ our Lord.  
Amen 
St. Mary of the Cross MacKillop, pray for us. 
 
I wish you all a happy, safe and blessed Christmas season.  
 
Alison Wright 
Director of Mission 
 



  

FROM THE DEPUTY PRINCIPAL 
 
We find ourselves at the end of another wonderful year, ever so slightly puzzled as to where the time 
went and why it sped by so fast. Our Presentation Night on Monday evening gave us a chance to 
recognize the achievements of students throughout this busy and productive year in a number of ways. 
We awarded academic achievement, recognized endeavour, marked sporting prowess and 
acknowledged community engagement. We experienced the creative talents of students in music, 
dance, performance, visual art and technology. The program for the evening was presented by a group 
of seven students who spoke with poise and confidence. It was wonderful to see so many students 
attend this event, which after all is about them. Thank you to the many parents and families who 
attended the evening as well. We appreciate this support and I hope that you found the experience as 
enjoyable as I did. In particular, could I thank firstly our 2019 College Captains – Chloe Farnsworth and 
Hamish Robertson, Arlie Atkinson and Fraser Sawyer for beginning the evening so respectfully, bringing 
us into prayer and attentiveness for the occasion. Additionally, the Academic Committee Captain Sienna 
Haeusler and Committee members Hannah Findlay and Grace Scott conducted themselves with a great 
deal of polish, confidently navigating the awards and setting quite a high standard in their public 
speaking. Being the Master of Ceremony is a task that many adults find quite daunting so I applaud our 
students for their finesse.  
 
Some small reminders regarding 2019: 
 

• Students should return to school in February in the correct uniform, worn in the correct way. The 
last newsletter had the uniform guidelines included. 

 
• Over the break could parents ensure that Care Monkey profiles are up to date with medical and 

contact details.  
 

• Please follow us on Facebook – this is a wonderful way to stay in touch with what is happening in 
the school.  

 
I trust that all students have been able to finish the year well.  I hope that everyone is able to have at 
least a little time during the holidays to relax, to be with those they love, to do things they love to do and 
to find joy each day. We have much for which to be thankful. 
 
Have a lovely, restful and joy filled break.  
 
Mrs Catherine Howison  
Deputy Principal 
 
OFFICE HOLIDAY TIMES 
 
Monday 17th December: Open 9:00am – 3:00pm 
Tuesday 18th December: Open 11:00am – 3:00pm 
Wednesday 19th December: Open 9:00am – 3:00pm 
Thursday 20th December: Open 9:00am – 1:00pm 
The College Office is closed from 1:00pm on Thursday 20th December and will reopen on Monday 21st 
January at 9:00am. 
 
2019 OFFICE HOLIDAY TIMES 
 
Monday 21st to Friday 25th January: Open 9:00am – 3:00pm 
Monday 28th January: Office Closed 
Tuesday 29th January: Office Closed  
Wednesday 30th January: Back to normal open hours: 8:30am – 4:30pm 
Thursday 31st January: First day of school for Year 7 and 12 students. 
Friday 1st February: Whole school attends 



  

TEACHING AND LEARNING 
 
Congratulations to our all of our students who have strived for success in their learning this year. Our 
Presentation Evening was a wonderful celebration of many of these student’s achievements and the 
talents they have developed. I would also like to acknowledge the students who may have not received 
an award or performed at the Presentation Evening, but have regularly come to class ready and willing 
to learn with an open, inquiring mind and achieved their own personal learning goals. 
 
Reports and VCE Results 
Unit ¾ VCE subject results and ATARs are now available from the VCE Results and ATAR service from 
7am Friday 14th December, with statements arriving in the mail from Monday 17th December 2018.  
 
All St Mary MacKillop College reports are now available online and can be accessed directly by 
students via the SIMON intranet or by parents using the Parent Access Module (PAM) available via the 
website http://pam.mackillopsh.vic.edu.au.  
 
Hardcopies of End of Semester reports will only be printed and posted home over the holidays if 
specifically requested. Please contact the Front Office prior to Wednesday 19th December 2018 if you 
need any assistance accessing reports or if you need your password reset.  
 
 Victorian government and Catholic schools now use the new Victorian Curriculum F-10 for determining 
achievement levels for students in Year 7 - 10. Schools are required to report on the achievement of all 
students including those with disabilities ‘without exception’. The Victorian Curriculum achievement 
graphs contain some significant changes from reports prior to 2017, with an explanation of new terms 
and codes under each graph. 
Please note: Some students who have a Personal Learning Program may have an expected 
achievement level set which differs from their year level in some subjects. 
 
End of Semester Reports Grading Information 
 
End of Semester reports will indicate to you the achievements of your son/daughter through the 
assessment of tasks over the whole semester.  Below is an explanation of the grading scale.   
 
Students in Year 7 to 10 will also have Victorian Curriculum ratings.  This rating indicates the standard 
that your son/daughter is achieving against the Victorian Curriculum Levels.  If you have any concerns 
in regard to the grading of Victorian Curriculum levels, please contact your son/daughter’s Homeroom 
Teacher. 
 
Year 7 to 11 
 
End of Semester Reports: Grading for Assessment Tasks 
 
Assessments at Year 7 – 11, use the following grading criteria: 
 
VH (Very High):   All criteria addressed to a very high standard. 
H (High):    Most criteria addressed to a high standard 
M (Medium):    Criteria addressed to a medium standard. 
L (Low):    Criteria addressed to a medium to low standard. 
VL (Very Low):    Criteria addressed to a low standard. 
NE (Not Eligible):   Student is not eligible for a result due to: Non submission of work by the due 

date; lowest standard not met; copying or; plagiarism. 
LS (Late Submission) Late but Satisfactory 
NA (Not Assessed):  Task Not Assessed. 
AB (Absence):  Absent for task. 
 
End of Semester Result: 
S – Satisfactory.  Assessment tasks completed 
N – Not Satisfactory. Insufficient work completed, or work below standard. 



  

Grading Scale – for Religious Education 
 
Awakenings  
 
Extensive Knowledge  All criteria addressed to a very high standard. 
Thorough Knowledge  Most criteria addressed to a high standard 
Sound Knowledge   Criteria addressed to a medium standard 
Basic Knowledge   Criteria addressed to a medium to low standard. 
Elementary Knowledge  Criteria addressed to a low standard. 
Not Eligible Student is not eligible for a result due to: Non submission of work by the due 

date; lowest standard not met; copying or; plagiarism. 
 
LearningField Digital Textbooks in 2019 
Year 7 to 9 Maths, Science and History and Year 10 Maths Only 
 
In 2019, Year 7 -10 students at St Mary MacKillop College will be using digital textbooks as an 
additional resource for learning in Mathematics in Year 7 – 10 and Science and History in Year 7 - 9.  
This will allow students to access a range of digital textbooks using their MacBook which are specifically 
designed for the new Victorian Curriculum. 
 
All students commencing Year 7 to 10 in 2019 should have received a printed flyer explaining 
the introduction of this separate booklist item and online payment information. 
 
In contrast to more expensive hardcopy texts, digital access allows full access to these resources at a 
reduced cost, although there is no second-hand resale opportunity at the end of the year. These digital 
textbooks ensure students will always have an up to date resource without the burden of carrying heavy 
books to class or in bags. 
 
Teaching staff have used LearningField as a digital textbook provider in 2018 and they are confident 
that it will provide a high quality and easily accessible resource that further utilizes the student MacBook 
as a learning device. 
 
Please see the attached flyer for details of this separate booklist item and payment details that need to 
be completed between the 30th November 2018 to 22nd February 2019 by secure online payment direct 
to the LearningField website www.learningfield.com.au   
 
Please note: You will need to enter your child’s school email address when making payment. 
 
Please do not hesitate to contact the St Mary MacKillop College Office when it opens from 21st January 
2019, if you need assistance with online payments. 
 
I wish you all a safe and restful break over the Christmas holidays. 
 
Mrs Sally Looney 
Director of Teaching and Learning 
 
 
KWONG LEE DOW YOUNG SCHOLARS PROGRAM 
 
Congratulations to Year 10 student Alannah Burns who has been selected to 
participate in The University of Melbourne Kwong Lee Dow Young Scholars Program. 
Alannah was chosen from nearly 1800 applications from across Victoria and is a very 
worthy recipient. Alannah will participate in a tailored program of events and activities 
which will support and enhance her secondary studies, inspire her career plans and 
provide opportunities to interact with the University community. 
 

http://www.learningfield.com.au/


  

PATHWAYS/CAREERS 
 
Many Year 12 students have received their results today and we are confident their results will reflect 
the hard work and study they have done this year.  While most are anticipating they will receive the 
result they need to attend University, some students might have to re-think their future study options.  
We are available to speak with any student and/or parents on Monday 17th from 9.00am – 3.30pm. Year 
12 students are encouraged to call or email us to make an appointment.  
 
Change of Preference 
While the release of exam results can provide excitement and clarity, some students will be left with 
questions about what they will study in 2019.  The ATAR may be lower than expected and options may 
be to re-evaluated. Stay focused on your dream course and perhaps consider diploma or pathway 
programs, or courses with lower ATARs as a pathway. Don’t forget you may also be eligible for 
consideration through SEAS.  Students are able to add, remove or re-order course preferences through 
their VTAC account.  More information is available on the VTAC website. 
 
All Victorian Universities offer assistance to students during the Change of Preference period, starting 
Friday 14th December.  Many of the Universities offer their services both Saturday 15th and Sunday 16th 
as well as Monday 17th either over the phone, via email, or a one-on-one meeting.  Please go to their 
websites to find out more information. 
 
Course Seeker  
Course Seeker is a new website that contains information about higher education courses in all 
Australian states and territories. This easy to use website displays all course information, entry 
requirements and admission processes. Check it out at www.courseseeker.edu.au    
 
Year 10 Work Experience Program 2019 
All Year 10 students will be given an opportunity to participate in the Work Experience Program where 
they are able to do a 5 day placement in an industry of their choice.  Each Year 10 core group will have 
a designated week in Term 1, Term 2 or Term 3 to do their placement – with consideration given to 
specific placement availability. A Work Experience placement provides students a chance to explore 
possible career options, and assist them in future course and career decision making.   
 
We hope parents will support and encourage their child to take part in this program next year, and 
maybe even start to discuss this now and consider possible work places.   
 
In previous years many students organise a placement in Swan Hill, but depending on student’s interest 
and ‘who you know’ students have ventured to other regional centres and Melbourne.  Some very 
popular opportunities away from Swan Hill include placements at The Herald Sun, some of the major 
city hospitals as well as several AFL Clubs.  Interested students are encouraged to look on line as some 
of these applications will be open during January.   
 
USI (Unique Student Identifier) 
Students undertaking VET subjects for the first time in 2019 are required to create a USI before they 
commence their subject next year. Once students have a USI, this number will link them to any training 
they do through a Registered Training Organisation.  It is very important they keep a record of this 
number for future use.  To create a USI students need to go to the following link: https://www.usi.gov.au/ 
They will need a Medicare card number or other proof of identity. 
 
Laura Crow and Brenda Brady 
Pathways Team 
   
 
 

http://www.courseseeker.edu.au/
https://www.usi.gov.au/


  

ITALIAN STORYBOOK EXCURSION TO ST MARY’S PRIMARY SCHOOL 
 
On a very hot Friday 7th December, 40 Year 8 students who currently study Italian headed off to St. 
Mary’s Primary School to showcase their Italian storybooks and read them to Grade 2 students. 
Students had been working on their storybooks for most of the term in Italian classes and their themes 
included animals, numbers, and colours.  
 
Grade 2 students were very enthusiastic and engaged with our students and in the activity and enjoyed 
the stories immensely. Students were treated to Italian gelati when they returned to the College.  
 
Thank you to all the students and teachers who participated and helped organise the day. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

QuickSmart 
 

The QuickSmart Maths program has been running at our school for eight years and has shown dramatic 
results for the students who have participated. Our program has had such success because the actual 
course is well set up, our instructors are dedicated and because of wonderful volunteers from our school 
community.  The program will be running again next year and we would love to hear from any interested 
people who have a spare hour or two in their week. Training is offered and we are very flexible about 
times for volunteers to come in.  If you are interested, please call Sally Op't Hoog at the school or send 
through an email on sopthoog@mackillopsh.vic.edu.au 
 
Thanks,  
Sally Op’t Hoog 
Learning Support Coordinator 
 
 

mailto:sopthoog@mackillopsh.vic.edu.au


  

 

IMPORTANT 
 

All booklists should have been returned 
by Friday 7th December.  

If you have not returned your booklist, 
please contact Warrnambool Books 

directly or order online through 
Warrnambool Books.  

The contact information for Warrnambool 
Books and their online website details 

are on your booklist.   
 

PARCEL COLLECTION 
 

COLLECT YOUR BOOKLIST PARCEL FROM: 
Thursday 24th January 2019 3:30pm – 6:00pm   

Friday 25th January 2019 8:30am – 1:30pm  
from ‘The Orchard’ via High Street  

at St Mary MacKillop College 
Warrnambool Books Ph: (03) 5562 9400 

 
 
 

 



  

PRESENTATION NIGHT 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

We congratulate our top students from Years 7 to 11 
Year 7 Sarah Girdwood & Paul Scalora 
Year 8 Hannah Findlay & Alexander Carroll 
Year 9  Greta Sheldrick & Hayden Everett 
Year 10 Amy Edwards & Gemma Goodier 
Year 11 Greta Ryan, Sienna Haeusler & Jackson Holmes 



  

SCHOLARSHIP AWARDS: 
 
 

Joliman Lawyers Scholarship:  
Year 11 Nikki Caruso, presented by Sharee 

McFarlane 

Java Spice Food Industry Scholarship: 
Year 11 Jenna Stacey, presented by Luke Crow 

Pooles Accountants and Tax 
Specialists Accountancy Scholarship: 

Year 12 Cody Shipp 

Nathan Mangiameli Memorial Scholarship: 
Year 11 Hana Roberts, presented by Ben 

Mangiameli 

Caltex Best All-Rounder Award: 
Year 12 Taylah Simpson, presented by Michelle 

Haeusler 

Marraboor Pharmacy Scholarship: 
Year 12 Paddy Ryan 

Vietnam Veterans’ Association of Swan Hill 
Scholarship: 

Year 11 Georgia Zambelli, presented by 
Michelle Haeusler 

 

Hession Medical Services Scholarship: 
Year 12 Maddison Burman, presented by Sally 

Looney 

Lions Club of Swan Hill ‘Geoff Fisher’ Award for 
Citizenship: 

Year 11 Mietta Kelly, presented by Graeme Coe 

The ‘Guardian’ Scholarship:    
Year 12 Demi Meney, presented by 

Luke Crow 

Swan Hill Business and Professional 
Women’s Scholarship: 

Year 12 Clarisa Wiggins, presented by 
Susan Knight 

Headspace Positive Student Wellbeing 
Scholarship: 

Year 11 Chloe Farnsworth, presented by Ian 
Johansen 



  

SCHOLARSHIP AWARDS: 
 

 

CVGT Australia Encouragement Scholarship:  
Year 10 Caitlyn Edwards and Year 9 Kye Belton, 

presented by Sally Looney 

 Diocese of Ballarat Scholarship: 
Year 10 Tynan Connellan, presented by  

Michelle Haeusler 

Australian Defence Force Leadership Scholarship: 
Year 10 Alycia Anderson and Year 12 Burton Roberts, presented 

by Michelle Haeusler 

Zoe May Teague Memorial Scholarship: 
Year 10 Stephen Puglisi 

Principal’s Award: 
Year 11 Hana Roberts and Year 9 

Jethro Edullantes 

Mallee Cruisers Car Club Award:   
Year 11 Hamish Robertson, Year 12 Aleisha Jobling, Year 7 
Paul Scalora, Year 9 Erica Glowrey, Year 8 Bridgette Zucco 
and Year 10 Anyueer Majur (absent), presented by Mandy 

Purtill 

Swan Hill Rural City Council  
Youth Endeavour Scholarship:  

Year 12 Skye Hopkins, presented by Cr 
Ann Young 

Mallee Excellence Award:  
Year 10 Alannah Burns 



  

 

Think about these three words to help your child (and yourself) be their most healthy and happy 
Eat more fruit and veggies 
Move more often  
Smile with friends, family and neighbours. 

 
Getting good nutrition, good levels of physical activity and interacting with other kids and adults are 
important factors in the growth, learning and health of children. 
 

 
 
 

Week 9 
 
Sugary drinks  
Did You Know if you drink a 600mL orange fruit drink every day for one 
year you will consume around 23 kg of sugar!  
 
Sugary drinks including soft drink, energy drinks and juice should be limited to a sometimes 
option. Consuming sugary drinks regularly will greatly increase the chance of tooth decay 
and erosion. Choose tap water as your drink of choice as it is great for oral health, your body 
needs it, and it’s free!  
 
For more information about sugary drinks visit https://livelighter.com.au/  
 
 

Week 10 
 
Get walking, Get talking 
Physical activity and mental health go hand in hand, and with more daylight hours it’s much 
easier to find an extra moment to get moving in this warm weather! 
 
Early morning, or evening walks are a great way to make the most of longer days and a 
great way to get active. Take the whole family along, this gives you the opportunity to not 
only get everyone moving, but also to have a conversation without any distraction and really 
connect with each other. 
 
 
 

Week 11 
 
Christmas cards  
Christmas cards and letters are a fun acitivity you can do with your kids to encourage them 
to connect with others. They may like to write a card to a family member or friend that they 
don’t see often or write cards for the other students in their class at school. This acitivty also 
highlights the importance of giving to others.   

 

https://livelighter.com.au/


SCHOOL HOLIDAY OFFICE HOURS 
December 20th – Office Closes 
January 21st to 25th – Open 9am to 3pm 
January 28th – Office Closed   
January 29th – Staff Day: Office Closed 
January 30th – Normal Office Hours 



How to pay by credit card 
(Secure online payment)

1.  Go to learningfield.com.au
2.  Click on the “Parent Payment” link in the top navigation bar
3.  Click on “Pay now via credit card”
4.  Enter your child’s school email address in the field provided
5.  Check that your child’s details and the amount of  

the subscription are correct. If there is a problem,  
please contact your school’s Administration Office

6.  If the details are correct, click “Next”
7.  Choose “Credit Card” as your payment method
8.  Enter your name and email address to receive an electronic 

copy of the receipt
9.  Enter your credit card details
10.  Check the box to accept LearningField’s terms and conditions
11.  Click “Complete”
12.  Click “OK” to confirm the purchase and receive a copy  

of your receipt

Payment information for LearningField

What is LearningField?
LearningField is a world-first Australian innovation that delivers 
curriculum-linked digital textbooks directly to teachers and 
students. With LearningField, teachers and students can select 
from a huge online library of textbooks from Australia’s leading 
educational publishers. They can access these anywhere, anytime 
on a range of devices – iPads, Macs, PCs or Android tablets.

Your child’s LearningField subscription
Year 7–9 students at St Mary MacKillop College will use 
LearningField to access digital textbooks for History, 
Mathematics, and Science for $125 per student. Student 
subscriptions allow unlimited access to all digital texts in these 
learning areas for the 2019 school year.

Subscriptions are paid online at learningfield.com.au. Your 
school will provide the password required to access LearningField.

Pay online between 30 November 2018 
and 22 February 2019 

Note: You will need your child’s school email address to make a payment. 
Pro-rate discounts apply for students commencing part way through the 

school year. Visit learningfield.com.au/refunds for more information.

LearningField is an initiative of the Copyright Agency and supported by Australia’s leading educational publishers.  
Copyright Agency is a not-for-profit organisation supporting the rights of authors and publishers across Australia.

LearningField & Copyright Agency are trademarks of Copyright Agency Limited ABN 53 001 228 799

Publishers and Interactive Partners as at July 2018.
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How to pay by credit card 
(Secure online payment)

1.  Go to learningfield.com.au
2.  Click on the “Parent Payment” link in the top navigation bar
3.  Click on “Pay now via credit card”
4.  Enter your child’s school email address in the field provided
5.  Check that your child’s details and the amount of  

the subscription are correct. If there is a problem,  
please contact your school’s Administration Office

6.  If the details are correct, click “Next”
7.  Choose “Credit Card” as your payment method
8.  Enter your name and email address to receive an electronic 

copy of the receipt
9.  Enter your credit card details
10.  Check the box to accept LearningField’s terms and conditions
11.  Click “Complete”
12.  Click “OK” to confirm the purchase and receive a copy  

of your receipt

Payment information for LearningField

What is LearningField?
LearningField is a world-first Australian innovation that delivers 
curriculum-linked digital textbooks directly to teachers and 
students. With LearningField, teachers and students can select 
from a huge online library of textbooks from Australia’s leading 
educational publishers. They can access these anywhere, anytime 
on a range of devices – iPads, Macs, PCs or Android tablets.

Your child’s LearningField subscription
Year 10 students at St Mary MacKillop College will use 
LearningField to access digital textbooks for Mathematics for 
$66 per student. Student subscriptions allow unlimited access to 
all digital texts in these learning areas for the 2019 school year.

Subscriptions are paid online at learningfield.com.au. Your 
school will provide the password required to access LearningField.

Pay online between 30 November 2018 
and 22 February 2019 

Note: You will need your child’s school email address to make a payment. 
Pro-rate discounts apply for students commencing part way through the 

school year. Visit learningfield.com.au/refunds for more information.

LearningField is an initiative of the Copyright Agency and supported by Australia’s leading educational publishers.  
Copyright Agency is a not-for-profit organisation supporting the rights of authors and publishers across Australia.

LearningField & Copyright Agency are trademarks of Copyright Agency Limited ABN 53 001 228 799

Publishers and Interactive Partners as at July 2018.
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Call Amanda on 0407 025 266 to arrange one 
free drive lesson in Swan Hill 
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